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From: Sharon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: oil tax credits
Date: Sunday, May 15, 2016 12:15:58 PM


For the life of me, I will never understand any legislator who does not realize the great harm caused by oil tax
 credits. 


Alaskans deserve better; stop the corruption and start caring for its people.


If oil companies cannot bring the oil to market now, it is not up to us to pay for them to do it.


If you do not feel your shame, I am ashamed for you.


Sharon Waisanen
44932 Eddy Hill Dr.
Soldotna, AK  99669


908-262-6298


(Moved to Alaska in 1969, never saw a legislative group who cared less about the people of Alaska).
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